
Data Submitted (UTC 11): 10/14/2014 10:00:53 PM

First name: Harry

Last name: Hall

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: Extension Time Requested for Mount Taylor Ranger District Wilderness Process

 

I along with many others who live in Cibola County are requesting a time extension until July 15, 2015.  I can't

begin to tell you how unhappy I, and many others are with your so called process.  You have allowed over 1599

persons out of 1700 to make comments on your web site to submit a form letter.   I was told when I was forced to

leave the meeting set up by the USFS at the Multi Agency Center in Grants because there was not enough room

to sit down, I could to go online to make my comments!  I have been told many of these people who submitted

the form letter comments on your web site may not even have  correct current emails address, exist or even live

in the United States.   

 

 

After the meeting with the Congressman Pearce on 10-14-14 I hope you heard all of us that LIVE in Cibola

County  good and loud, someone is going to have their feet held firmly to the fire!   Your excuse at the meeting

budgets have been cut to maintain roads, and you can't send out your staff to evaluate proposed areas for WSA

will not hold water.  Do you also have to depend on the public to read or open all of the comments made at your

web site to figure out many of them should not be considered in this process.  Are you even going to take the

time to verify any of the persons who made comments are legal citizens of the US, or even the State of New

Mexico?  Whats wrong with government today you don't listen to the people, but you let special intrest groups

flood your web site to try an set policy!

 

 


